America's Singing Boys

Box 350, PRINCETON, N.J.

November 20, 1961

Mr. Ronald Price Co. Apt. 8, Ste. 1 Flin Flon, Manitoba

Dear Mr. Price:

Bill will be singing with the choir on the 19th of December in New York, and on the 23rd at the White House.

If arrangements could be made from Washington, we will see that he gets to the airport. If this is not convenient, I shall see that he gets to Newark on Sunday, Dec. 24th.

School will commence again on Sunday, Jan. 7th.

Sincerely,

Lauren D. Rhine, Headmaster